
Photo of the Week

 This week we are praying for:
OUR SEMINARIANS!

HEY CHRISTIANS OF CCJC! 
WE'RE SO GRATEFUL YOU'RE HERE. LET'S KEEP WALKING TOGETHER.

THE CCJC MEMO

C﻿oming Up!
PARISH FESTIVAL AT ST. MARY on Sept. 6 & 7

Parish Breakfast at St. Joseph 9 a.m. Sept. 8 
Religious Education for all K-6 students starts at St. Joseph Sept. 18 @ 6:30 pm.
Save the Date: September 22 The Catholic Teaching on the End Times at 4 p.m. at St. Mary’s 

 

Seminarian Nathan Thompson (center) celebrated his Rite of Candidacy at St. Meinrad this week. That means he is committing to continue his
studies to be a priest. Also pictured are Seminarians Kris Garlitch, left and Aidan Hauersperger both studying at St. Meinrad. Our other seminarian
Noah Sherman is at Bishop Simon Brute College Seminary in his senior year at Indianapolis.

www.ccjc3.org

About the
 Catholic Faith? 

Classes Start Sept. 15 at St
Mary after the 9:30 a.m. Mass. 

Register: 812-346-3604

September is a
busy month at

CCJC!
 New classes,
RCIA, festival,

breakfast and so
many blessings

with vocations and
adoration hours at
our  chapel filled!

O Mary, Queen of
the clergy, pray for
us; obtain for us

many holy priests. 
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